
 

 

             

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to inform you that on Thursday 3rd September, your son/daughter will be required to come into St Francis of Assisi 
to formally enrol in our Sixth Form and confirm their subject selection. The process will in most cases be brief, requiring 
confirmation of subject choices discussed on results day. Once confirmed, students will be free to leave, returning for their 
first full day on Monday 7th September. If they need to discuss anything with reference to their subject selection, the process 
may take a little longer. Senior Leaders and Heads of Department will be available to facilitate the appropriate discussions. It 
is important to note that all students are required to attend, even if they have already expressed their subject preferences. Class 
lists will be formulated from the information that we receive on enrolment day. In order to provide the students with the 
required support and ensure that we limit the number of students on site at any given time, the timetable below must be 
followed: 

Students Timings 

Any students travelling on a school bus (not public bus) 9 a.m. – 9.45 a.m. 

Surname A – G 9.45 a.m.- 10.30 a.m. 

Surname H – P 10.30 a.m.- 11.15 a.m. 

Surname Q - Z 11.15 a.m.- 12.00 a.m. 

 
The option blocks are provided below. Students can select only one from each option block (most students will study 3 
subjects). Further information about each subject can be found in our Sixth Form Prospectus on the school website.   
 

Block A Block B Block C Block D 

Art Biology Business Studies Chemistry 

Biology French Computer Science Geography 

Criminology IT Criminology Health & Social 

English Literature Photography Further Maths History 

Maths Physics Psychology Law 

Music Product Design Science Media Studies 

PE Psychology   

 Sociology   

 

There will be a one-way system and the students will be asked to queue in a socially distanced manner on the car park until 
they are invited into the Sports Hall as only a limited number of students will be in the hall at any one time. They will be 
invited into the building by a member of staff.  

The first day of year 12 will commence on Monday 7th September.  

If you have any questions regarding any of the information above please email mconnell@stfrancis.cc or 
sshields@stfrancis.cc  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs S Shields 

Assistant Head of Sixth Form  

mailto:mconnell@stfrancis.cc
mailto:sshields@stfrancis.cc

